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February 3, 2025     

Notice to residents  

Pre-construction Field Investigations 
Dear resident/occupant, 

The Town of Georgina is undertaking the design and construction of the replacement of a watermain in your 

area. The project will replace existing watermain infrastructure that has reached the end of its useful life span 

and has been a maintenance issue for the Town. The project limits extend along Golfview Crescent from Wood 

River Bend to the east limit, labelled in the figure below.  

  

The Town has retained EXP Services Inc. as its engineering consultant to prepare the design of the new 

watermain. Design work is ongoing and it is expected that construction will begin in the summer of 2025.  

Starting the week of Feb. 17, 2025, EXP’s team will be conducting field investigations in the project area.  

These investigations will include surveying and soil drilling/sampling. During this time, there may be temporary 

disruptions to a single lane on Golfview Crescent while inspections are conducted. Two-way traffic and 

pedestrian traffic will be maintained for the entire duration of any lane closures.  

Thank you for your patience as we complete this important project. Should you have any questions or require 

further information, contact us or visit georgina.ca/QueenswayWatermain. 
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